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Bristol Police Department Golf Tournament

Mark Kichar <MARKKICHAR®@bristolct.gov>
Tue 7/12/2022 12:52 PM

To: Jerry Salvio <jsalvio@berlinct.gov>

To Whom it May Concern,

My name is Officer Mark Kichar from the Bristol Police Department. We will be holding out 24th Annual
Ed Beardsley Challenger Little League Golf Tournament on September 20th, 2022 in Bristol, CT. We raise
money for the Challenger Little League program. The money we raise give special needs children the
opportunity to participate and feel like MLB players for a day at the famous Giamatti Little League Field
(where the little league world series is held). The money we raise from the golf tournament raffle pays
for the children to have jerseys, bats, balls, umpires, announcers, and other activities such as bounce
houses as they wait for their games to be played. It is such a heartwarming event, last year we were able
to raise $17,000 for these children. The Challenger Little League day is held every June. | am reaching
out to you today hoping for a donation for us to raffle off on the day of our tournament. We are a 501c3
recognized organization and have a tax ID (26-1626193 Ed Beardsley Challenger Discovery Program)
number should you want to donate.

If you are able to donate a golfing raffle prize please send them to Bristol Police Department 131 North
Main Street Bristol, CT 06010 and you can make them attention to Officer Mark Kichar. | can also stop in
anytime if you call my cell phone (203)695-5813.

Thank you again!

Officer Mark Kichar

Bristol Police Department
Golf Tournament Coordinator
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